[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]A very warm welcome to all our new parents and guardians at Camp Australia. We are so proud to be part of Guiding Your Child’s Growth this Year.
Despite current conditions in Victoria, we are definitely looking forward to the coming year. We have so many fun activities and incursions planned this term, and we can’t wait to get started!
Remember to book your child in so they don’t miss out!
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Guiding children’s growth

Virtual information sessions

Early session Late session

Tue. 16% Feb, 2021 Thu. 18t Feb, 2021
9.30am (AWST) 5.00pm (AWST)
11.00am (ACST) 6.30pm (ACST)
11.30am (AEST) 7.00pm (AEST)
12.00pm (ACDT) 7.30pm (ACDT)
12.30pm (AEDT) 8.00pm (AEDT)

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can
register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by
downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the
Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy
to make bookings and manage your account.

Coming soon

A
HANDBALL

ROCKETEERS

Extraordinary Holiday Adventures

Visit our blog

New articles are added
each week for parents
and cover various topics
to help families.
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